Fun Before Finals
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Before buckling down to study for final exams, students took some well-earned time
off on April 20 at a block party on McAlister Place. The Residence Hall Association
threw the party as classes ended for the spring semester, treating students to free
cotton candy, sno-balls and ice-your-own cupcakes, with plenty of jumping fun on
the inflatables and twirling Hula-Hoops.



https://news.tulane.edu/news/fun-finals







